
RECEIVED BY TOWN CLERK: 6/12/24 @ 2:32 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF HAMILTON PLANNING BOARD 

 
SCENIC ROAD PUBLIC HEARING. In accordance with MGL Chap. 40, Sec. 15C the 

Hamilton Planning Board will hold a Scenic Roadway Special Permit Public Hearing on 

July 2, 2024 at 7PM in the Hamilton-Wenham Public Library and via Zoom, to consider 

this application. The Applicant, Jeff Allsopp, intends upon relocating a driveway access 

21 and 23 Gardner Street and must remove and relocate portions of existing stone wall 

along Gardner Street to accommodate a safer access to the property and allow for 

utility installation. An application for the proposed stone wall removal is available with 

the Hamilton Building Department.   All wishing to be heard regarding the matter should 

attend the hearing in person or via ZOOM which will be posted with the Town Clerk and 

held as part of the July 2, 2024 Hamilton Planning Board regular meeting.  

 

M. Crouch, Chairperson 

 


